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Haley Regan (Rodas) was the volunteer coordinator for this year's
Gathering Our Voices Conference in Victoria. She was responsible for

scheduling, directing and training nearly 200 volunteers to support the
youth in their experience. *This also included criminal record checks to

ensure our youth were in safe hands.

Having attended GOV as a PIB youth 10 years ago, this was a crowning
achievement for her. It was her goal to contribute to the Indigenous youth

of BC that may eventually change their own life course as it did hers.
Haley was also the volunteer coordinator for the Between the Lakes Pow

Wow at the SOEC last year, and had learning experience and success
contributing on a regional scale. As the Pow Wow was taking place, Haley

was honoured to have one of her paintings mounted on the wall of the
Penticton Trade and Convention Centre. 

If you've seen any of the posters for this year's Ignite the Arts Festival,
that's Haley's work too.

Haley is an accomplished artist whose individual art show at the
senullusten house at the Leir House will be opening on March 26th. The
public is invited, so please stop in to see the thoughtful work on display.

The Penticton Indian Band Chief, Council, and Administration would like to
celebrate Haley's hard work by sharing with you a small part of her journey.
Congratulations Haley, we are so proud of what you are doing, keep up the

excellent work.
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